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The Government Review Committee met to reflect on the work 
of the task force and to review the comments from the 2017 Delegate 
Assembly. 

During this time, the committee members narrowed their focus to 
two items. First, a review of each governance district’s bylaws, with 
a goal of working to make them more uniform when it comes to 
elections and filling of vacant seats. For many districts, any 
proposed changes will be reviewed and submitted during the next 
association year. 

Second, the committee considered submission of proposed 
amendments to Bylaws to be voted on during the 2018 Delegate 
Assembly. These amendments would extend voting rights on the 
NSEA Board of Directors to Education Support Professionals, the 
Higher Education Academy, NSEA-Retired and Student Education 
Association of Nebraska members. 

Thank you to all members who served on the committee and the 
2017 delegates for their feedback last year.  

 


